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March 27, 2017

TO: Honorable Carol Alvarado, Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB925 by Villalba (Relating to the regulation of the booting of vehicles; imposing an

administrative penalty; changing a fee.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill amends the Occupations Code relating to the regulation of the booting of vehicles;
imposing an administrative penalty; and changing a fee. 

The Texas Department of Licensing and Regulation indicates it could absorb the costs associated
with the bill within its current resources. 

The bill would take effect September 1, 2017.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Municipal League, several cities reported that they do not charge more
than $100 in connection with the removal of a boot on a vehicle; therefore, no fiscal impact is
anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 452 Department of Licensing and
Regulation
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